

Resolution n° 17-2017-e

WHO-HTM Enabler malaria sub-grant and approval of funding to ensure ethical review of research involving human subjects funded by Unitaid

Taking into account the assessment by the Joint Review Committee of the proposed project by WHO-HTM, entitled "WHO Enabler Grant - Malaria Sub-Grant" ("the Project"), the Executive Board authorizes, subject to availability of funds, the Executive Director to commit: (i) up to US\$ 5,360,439 (including Programme Support Costs) for the Project; and (ii) an additional amount of up to US\$ 216,000 to be retained and managed by the Secretariat to support ethical review of research activities involving human subjects funded by Unitaid.

Funding is conditional upon the amendment of the Enabler Grant Memorandum of Understanding between Unitaid and WHO-HTM to integrate the Malaria Sub-Grant.

Lead Organization: WHO-HTM

Project Duration: September 2017 to August 2022 (five years)

Celso Amorim

Chair of the UNITAID Executive Board

Date: 4/10/17